
 

Code Enforcement Officials of Southern Illinois 
 

Re: 2025 Scholarship availability information 

 

To whom it may concern, 

The Code Enforcement Officials of Southern Illinois are currently seeking applications for the Margaret 

Leleniewski Memorial Scholarship as well as the Building Trades Scholarship. As a high school located in one of 

our membership communities, any senior in your school meeting the scholarship criteria is eligible to apply for 

this $1,000.00 scholarship. One of each scholarship shall be awarded annually. 

Completed applications packets must be received by April 30th, 2025. Please be advised, late entries will 

not be accepted. Please return completed applications to:  

Code Enforcement Officials of Southern Illinois 

ATTN: David Miller 

Village of Shiloh 

1 Park Dr 

Shiloh, IL 62269  

The enclosed copy of the application includes criteria for eligibility. Please carefully read through these 

instructions prior to submitting. Additional applications are available on the “Scholarship page” at 

https://www.ceosi.org/scholarships.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact David Miller at 618-632-1022 EXT 116.  

 

Sincerely,  

Code Enforcement Officials of Southern Illinois  

Scholarship Committee 


